Streethouse School Newsletter

24th February 2023



Weekly Message

What a busy first week back at school. The children have all done themselves proud with their assessments this week – fantastic job everyone!

We are delighted to have 2 new additions to our school: Bubble & Squeak are 2 young guinea pigs that are our new school pets alongside our tropical fish. Some of the children have been lucky enough to meet them so far but everyone will get chance.

Parents Evening is on Monday 6th March, if you have not yet made an appointment please do. We would love to see all of you. We will be providing refreshments and some creche style activities so that you can speak to your child's teacher.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Arlo	
	Gracie	
Team Holmes	Elaya & Grace	
	Emily & Frankie	
Team James	Alec	
	Blake	
Team Finch	Lily-Ella	
	Filip	
STARR	Isabella R	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Thursday 2 nd	World Book Day – Come	
March	dressed as your favourite	
	book character.	
Monday 6 th	Parents Consultation	
March	3:15pm – 5:45pm	
Wednesday	Year 5/6 Tag Rugby at	
15 th March	Featherstone Rovers	
Friday 17 th March	Red Nose Day -	
March	Merchandise on sale all	
	week. Bring £1 donation. Come dressed as your	
	favourite superhero.	
Monday 27 th –	Easter Egg/Bonnet	
Thursday 30 th	Competition – This will be	
March	judged on Thursday	
Wednesday	Year 3/4 Tag Rugby at	
29 th March	Featherstone Rovers	
Thursday 30 th	Easter Craft Afternoon –	
March	Parents invited	
3rd-14th April	Easter Holidays – School	
	closed for 2 weeks	
Monday 17 th	INSET DAY – School closed	
April	to everyone	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)			
Class	%	Place	
Team Morris	96%	2 nd	
Team Holmes	97%	1 st	
Team James	95%	3 rd	
Team Finch	92%	4 th	
Whole School	95%		
Raffle winner	Declan		

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

What a great start to the half term. The children have enjoyed a pancake themed week. The children have really enjoyed our story 'The Big Pancake.' All the children enjoyed tasting pancakes on Tuesday. The Reception children have done some amazing lists of ingredients they need to buy to make their own pancakes. In Maths, the Nursery children have been doing amazing counting of objects with 4 and 5 items. The Reception children have been super impressive with their work on the number 9 and 10.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

What a fabulous start to the half term! The had a great Royal tea party to start our learning about London and even had a visit from Paddington bear. We have been doing lots of assessments this week and all the children have tried their best! I am super proud of you all, well done Team Holmes!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

Welcome back Team James. We have had an amazing assessment week and you have all worked your socks off. I am so proud!

We have produced some awesome work again this week. We've started our David Hockney paintings and we are investigating sound in Science. We have been learning and developing our skills in animation. I can't wait to see what you produce.

In Geography and History, we are studying Ancient Egypt. There will be lots to find out and some exciting projects to complete.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Week 1 down, and what a week it has been. Well done to all Team Finch who took part in their assessment week this week - you have been exemplary. Those who spend extra time at home revising etc, well done - hard work pays off!

In Computing this week, we have started our Text adventure stories. These stories allow the reader to make a choice in what ending they get - they will be fantastic when they are finished.

In Forest Schools this week, we have been learning how to work compasses and grid references.

Special mentions to Lily-Ella and Filip.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)



We are now running to Barcelona from Paris. So far this week we have ran 166 miles. Well done to all the children this week.

Online Safety:

Please see our monthly online safety newsletters, attached for February. All previous monthly newsletters from September 2022 to date can be found on the school's website page.

We have also arranged for a speaker to talk to parents about internet safety over refreshments and answer any questions that you may have on Monday 20th March 2023 at 2:20pm. We would love to see you there.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.